
SINCE NO QUESTIONS WERE RAISED BY THE SHAREHOLDERS AT THE ORDINARY GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

MEETING OF INVEO YATIRIM HOLDING AŞ HELD ON MARCH 26, 2025, THERE ARE NO ISSUES TO BE 

DISCLOSED WITHIN THE FRAMEWORK OF THE CORPORATE GOVERNANCE PRINCIPLE NUMBERED 1.3.5 

OF THE SPK CORPORATE GOVERNANCE COMMUNIQUÉ (II-17.1). 


